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Learning 

As well as talking about places 
we have been in the world, we 
will be looking at the difference 
between a continent and a 
country. We will be learning 
about explorers and finding out 
what Captain Cook saw when he 
arrived in Australia and what it 
looks like now? 

We will also be finding out 
about  Neil Armstrong and why was he significant. If you want to learn more 
why not start researching at home? 

In science we will be Identifying  and naming a variety of common animals  
including fish, amphibians, reptiles, birds and mammals. We will be learning to  
identify and name a variety of common animals that are carnivores,              
herbivores and omnivores. 

We also need to be able to say which part of the body is associated with each 
sense. 

Reading books 

Thank you for reading with your child every night and for making a note in 
your child’s reading record.  

How you can help - Please continue to support by checking on Seesaw for your 
child’s weekly homework. A big thank you for supporting your child with   
learning their spellings. 

 

Welcome back. We hope that you all had a lovely break. 

We are very impressed with how the children have 
settled back into their learning.  The children  have been 
working hard in all of their lessons and are all really  

excited to go swimming this half term. 

If parents have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 
contact us.  

The Y2 team. 


